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COMPANY NAME CHANGE AND NEW ASX CODE ‘SP1’ 

Southern Cross Payments Ltd (ASX:SP1, “The Company”) (formerly iSignthis Ltd ASX:ISX) is pleased to advise that, 
following shareholder approval at the 11th May 2022 General Meeting, the Company’s name has officially 
changed with the Australian Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC) and will be registered on the 
Australian Stock Exchange (ASX) with the code SP1. 

The the change of Company name and ticker code is now effective. 

All current ordinary shareholdings in iSignthis Ltd have been re-assigned to Southern Cross Payments Ltd and 
current iSignthis Ltd shareholders need take no further action in this regard. 

The Company is also pleased to announce the launch of its new website, 
https://www.southerncrosspayments.com.au/. 

The Company’s Executive Chairman, Mr Tim Hart, said ”With the demerger now complete, the Board believes 
that the name of the Company should reflect its new focus on the Australian payments market and hence the 
Board believes Southern Cross Payments Limited is the ideal name to carry the Company on through its next 
evolution.” 

Yours faithfully 

Elizabeth Warrell  
Company Secretary 


